
NOTICE

IN THE COURT OF APPEALS OF MARYLAND 

Annapolis, Maryland 

The Court will hold an open meeting on 

Wednesday, June 17, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. via 

videoconferencing, to consider the 205th Report of 

the Standing Committee on Rules of Practice and 

Procedure.  The Report is posted on the 

Judiciary’s website,  www.mdcourts.gov. 

For further information, contact 

Suzanne C. Johnson, Clerk. 

Phones: 410-260-1500

800-926-2583 (Wash.)

https://mdcourts.gov/rules/ruleschanges

